
From: Karen Stegmann
To: Watson, Scott
Subject: [External] Request for extension of Historic Preservation Fund Grant.
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 1:01:15 PM

Hello, I am requesting an extension of my Historic Preservation Fund Grant, set to expire on 12/31/19.
Due to some unforeseen expenses/emergencies, it has taken longer to save up the money to pay for the
roof and painting of my home, (paid up front before reimbursement).  Also there has been a few
discrepancies 
in the estimates that I have received just recently from a few roofers, quoting me twice the amount I was
originally
quoted when I applied for the grant.  I am looking into other companies/roofers for one or two additional
quotes.
I would appreciate it if you could grant an extension of at least 6 months, so I can get the roof done. 
When I have
received the reimbursement of that money, then I can proceed with the painting of the house and garage.

Thank you for the consideration,
Karen D. Stegmann-Aceto
(951) 235-9254  

mailto:SWatson@riversideca.gov

